
 

May 12, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
Subject:  RFP No. 23-08: Panel of Risk Management Consulting and 
Insurance Brokerage Services 
 
To:  All Respondents to RFP No. 23-08 – Panel of Risk Management 
Consulting and Insurance Brokerage Services 
 
Thank you for your interest to participate in the Los Angeles Community 
College District (LACCD) RFP No. 23-08 – Panel of Risk Management 
Consulting and Insurance Brokerage Services. 
 
Pursuant to Request for Proposal No. 23-08, Section 4.1.T. – No 
Commitment to Award (noted below): 
 
“Issuance of this RFP and receipt of proposals does not commit 
“DISTRICT” to award a contract. “DISTRICT” expressly reserves the 
right to postpone proposal opening for its own convenience, to 
accept or reject any or all proposals received in response to this RFP, 
to negotiate with more than one provider concurrently, or to cancel 
all or part of this RFP.” 
 
The District is exercising its right to cancel all of RFP No. 23-08. 
 
We Appreciate your interest in doing business with the District and hope that 
you continue to participate in future business opportunities with the LACCD. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Dorothea Mc Farline 
Procurement Manager 


